
Dear Sir/Madam 
Re consultation on registration of overseas trained Dentists   
I question the limitation of the approved schools . This appears to be based  on an historical 
bases .It does appear strange that the only courses in compliance with national law are 
those from the British Commonwealth  
It is difficult to believe that not one European ,USA or Asian school would comply . 
 
How long since accreditation has been checked on the Dental schools  listed . Also I was of 
the belief that South African School had been approved 
Regards 
Gabrielle  
 
Gabrielle MacTiernan 
Chief Executive Officer 
Plenty Valley Community Health Ltd 
 


